
From: Diane Gillis [mailto   
Sent: August-21-19 2:50 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Appearing at Traffic Safety Committee 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Attention:  
City of Burnaby Traffic Safety Committee Chair and Members of the Committee 
 
I would like to appear as a delegation at the Wednesday, September 4, 2019 Traffic Safety 
Committee to speak re traffic conditions on: 
- Imperial and other roadways the area of Windsor Elementary School 
- Rumble and Roslyn near Burnaby Secondary School 
- MacPherson at Beresford 
- Irving at Elgin 
 
Thank You 
Diane Gillis 

 
Burnaby,  
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